
 

 

 
 

 
October 05 2023 

Dear parents, 
 
As has been the case over recent academic years in our school, we will be hosting frequent parental 
workshops for our DBS Wakra community during both this and subsequent terms. Our first parental 
workshops of this academic year are as follows: 
 

 Primary: "All About Tapestry" EYFS workshop on Sunday the 8th of October at 13:00 

 “Early Reading Reception to Year 2” on Sunday the 15th of October to start at 13:15 

 Secondary: “Helping Your Child to Succeed” on Wednesday 18th of October at 14:15 

 

In order to ensure that we are delivering workshops on topics that parents feel are important to 
them, I would invite parents to inform me of any areas where they feel that a deeper 
understanding is required. This could, for example, be around how safeguarding works in our 
school, the apps and platforms we use for home learning or how the English National Curriculum 
underpins the teaching and learning delivered in classrooms, for example. Our aim is also to be a 
school which engages effectively with our community, and it is essential that we listen to the views 
and perspectives of our parents at every opportunity. 
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would 
welcome them to do so via the email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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